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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 30th September 2022 

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Carole Kennerley       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Volunteers needed.  

If you have any spare time and would like to help in class, we are asking for any 

volunteers who would be willing to read in our Key Stage 1 classes. Please speak to 

Mrs Walker or contact the school office if you are interested in helping out in school.  

Flu Immunisation – if you have not already done so please complete the flu immunisation 
form online without delay. The link is:  

https://www.locala.org.uk/services/immunisation-service/flu-vaccination-south-kirklees 
 

Our school code is 107741 which you will need.  Further information is available on our website:      

Parents / Newsletters / Flu Immunisation 

Vaccinations will take place on Tuesday 1st November in school if you have given your consent through 

the online portal. 

Harvest Donations 

A reminder that for Harvest this year we are asking for donations to The Welcome Centre. The 

Welcome Centre is a food bank which provides food and other essentials to those in need in the 

Huddersfield area. They accept donations of most dried and tinned food as long as they are unopened 

and in date. They currently have a surplus of pasta so NO PASTA please. Please ensure donations 

are in school by Friday 14th October so they can be delivered before half term. You can access a 

list of items they do or do not take and also items they have shortages of at the link below: 

Donate food and goods | The Welcome Centre 

 

 

A reminder that if children are wearing earrings on P.E. days, the children need to 

be able to remove them or bring in surgical tape to cover them. Thank you.  
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